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July 14,1999

Dear Liaison Group Member:

I am taking this opportunity to inform you that EPA will hold two Joint Liaison Group meetings
to present the findings of the Phase 2 Ecological Risk Assessment and the Phase 2 Upper Hudson
River Human Health Risk Assessment for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment project.

The meetings will be held as follows:

Albany: Wednesday, August 4, 1999 - 7:30 p.m.
The Marriott Hotel, 189 Wolf Road, Albany, New York

Poughkeepsie: Thursday, August 5,1999- 7:30 p.m.
The Sheraton Hotel, 40 Civic Center Plaza, Poughkeepsie, New York

As with other Reassessment documents, public comment will be taken on both the Ecological
Risk Assessment and the Upper Hudson River Human Health Risk Assessment. Written
comments on these documents must be received by close of business Tuesday, September 7,
1999. Please send your comments to: Alison A. Hess, C.P.G., USEPA - Region 2,290
Broadway, 19th floor, New York, NY 10007-1866.

Thank you for your kind attention in this matter. If you need more information or have any
questions regarding these meetings, please call me at 212/637-3672. I look forward to seeing
you on August 4th and 5th.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Public Affairs Specialist
Communications Division
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